
What have we been learning this week? 

Autumn 2—Week beginning 2/12/24 

 

 

We have been labeling the parts of our painted Nativity scene and asking 
the children to re-tell the Nativity story. For our physical exercise and 
fun mark making this week we have been moving fast and slow. We have 
been playing the teddy bear positional language game. We have written 
Santa a letter. We also created wish stars to decorate out tree. Finally we 
got to watch the school panto on Friday!  
 
 Book of the week– Fast Fast, Nice and Slow  
Rhyme of the week–  The Tractor Song 

Math's 

We have been identifying 
mixed up numbers to 5. We 
have been counting Cheerio's 
(and eating them, until there 
is zero) We have been count-
ing and sticking stars on 
Christmas trees to 
match the number. 

Literacy 

This week we continued to 
read our story; we dis-
cussed what we would do if 
we were the anteater? We 
named parts of a book and 
have been turning pages in-
dependently one at 
a time 

Next Week 

We will be making and writing cards for our family. We will be practic-
ing for our sing along with parents. Finally we will read if the anteater 
get’s to eat the ant.  
 
On Wednesday it’s Christmas Dinner day and we will be holding a 
Christmas party in the morning in Nursery. On Wednesday afternoon 
there might be a surprise visit from Santa.  
 
Book of the week– Dear Santa 
Rhyme of the week– Christmas Songs 
Word of the week–   


